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NFMA Letter on the Current State of Disclosure in the
Municipal Market.
The NFMA released a letter on May 3, 2019 on the current state of disclosure in the municipal
market in an initiative to work with the SEC and MSRB to improve disclosure, close the information
gap between financial statement filings, get an update on interpretive guidance from the
Commission, and modernize EMMA.

To read the letter, click here.
To read the press release, click here.
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